
 

 

DAC Exec Team Meeting 

9/7/16 

Ballard Parent Center, Room 1 

6:30-8:00pm 

 

Attendees: Exec team: Suzy Reid, Imani Robinson, David Ashirov (joined the meeting in progress); 

District Staff: Debbie Foster, Finance; Mary Johnson, Monitoring & Accountability; Stan Anjan, Family 

and Community Engagement; Guests: Sally Smith, community member 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:31pm. No quorum established. 

 

The agenda was not approved because there was no quorum. 

The minutes for June 1, 2016 were tabled due to no quorum being established. 

 

District guest: Stanley Anjan 

Gave us some background information on himself and his experience working with families and working 

with children who are more disenfranchised. 

He will have offices at the Ed Center across from the Superintendent’s office as well as at the Ballard 

Center. 

He will sit on the Instructional Cabinet with the area superintendents, the superintendent and other 

directors. 

Family Engagement Plans will be written at every school site 

6 resource teachers 

- Could help school admin build their family leadership teams 

Community organizers will also be partners with the FACE Dept. 

 

DAC Business 

DAC Bylaw Revision 

- Will bring the proposed changes to the general body for review in September and a vote 

in October 

- Revisions are for election timeline and clarification on a few other dates. 

 

Executive Committee Communication Info - make sure your contact information is updated on our 

Executive team roster. 

 

SSC Website Checklist - we need to revisit with the general body - only two checklists turned in at the 

June meeting. 

 

Discussion on Best Practices for upcoming meetings: 

Member suggested we offer principals a way to feature their best practices - which may require knowing 

of the best practices and approaching them asking to feature them at the DAC meetings. 

 



 

 

BEST PRACTICES: 

Community Engagement Days - Pt. Loma HS  - SUZY WILL EMAIL HANS AT PLHS 

- Bagels and coffee for parents 

- Welcome from the Principal 

- Parents can observe the classrooms 

- More engaging with parents than a back to school night 

 

Member discussed connecting the 4 learning cycles to Family Engagement. This being the third year of 

the cycles - how will Family Engagement play into the cycles? 

It’s a matter of digging deeper in the cycles and see how they are impacting parents 

 

Guest asked about getting the DAC Exec meetings noticed via email. 

Debbie said she would look into it. 

 

Title I Work Group Update: 

Meeting at the end of September, then again in October 

Now that SBAC scores have been released by schools, we can compare the overall school’s scores with 

the SPSAs for those sites.  

Focus will be on the middle schools SPSAs and data collecting for this next meeting 

The group will re-examine the allocations including the tiered model sent to us over the summer. 

 

Stan suggested we look at the middle schools with high SBAC scores and ask the principals what they are 

doing well. 

 

TABLED UNTIL OCT:  

Review Guidelines for Implementation of PIP (Parent Involvement Policy)  

New Attendance Standards 

 

Agenda for September: 

Stan - FACE Director intro and info 

Best Practices: David Vanderpull - online programs/supports and Innovation Centers 

Website - SUZY WILL SEND THE LIST TO MARY 

Bylaw changes 

SSC Configuration 

 

Possible October agenda items: 

Best Practices, Hans Becker from PLHS on Community Engagement Days - tentative barring a 

conversation with Mr. Becker. 

 

No public comment. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:40pm 


